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Information letter No. 2
Dear conference participants and academic supervisors!

Before the start of the conference, we plan to publish a collection of abstracts of the
conference «Language and the World» in 2024.

In this regard, we suggest that you send your materials in the following format in advance to
form a collection of abstracts:

- title of the report in Russian; - last name, first name, patronymic of the author; - class; -
official name of the school (with elements of a generally accepted abbreviation, if any); -
country, republic (if necessary), region, city (village); - name of the supervisor (surname,
initials); - text of the abstracts in Russian (no more than half a page in Times New Roman, 14
format);

DUPLICATE THIS INFORMATION IN the exact sequence IN ENGLISH!
Recommendations on content of abstracts:

- relevance, purpose, objectives of the study; - content of the study (3-5 main positions); - the
result of the study (future prospects); - remember to use academic style of presentation,
validate research statements; - do not publish obvious facts or known theoretical information
in theses.

We await your abstracts along with applications for the conference before March 15, 2024!
We plan to publish the COLLECTION in electronic and paper formats.

«Language and The World» conference Organization Committee



